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The Irish History Students’ Association is pleased to announce the Call for Papers for its 69th 

Annual Conference. Join us from the 1-3 March, 2019 at Mary Immaculate College Campus, 

located in the centre of the historic Treaty city of Limerick. 

Proposals are invited for papers (in English or Irish) on any historical topic or period, from 

undergraduate/postgraduate students and early-career researchers. Abstracts of no more than 

250 words for a 20-minute research paper (approx. 2,500-3,000 words) should be submitted, 

along with a short personal biography of no more than 100 words. 

Poster presentations are also invited. Posters should be A0 in size and may encompass any style 

or theme, similar to the criteria for written papers. Presenters should be prepared to speak for 

up to 10 minutes regarding their posters, with or without an accompanying short paper.  

All proposals should be submitted by email to ihsa2019@outlook.com no later than Thursday, 

31 January, 2019. Abstracts and biographies should be submitted in the form of a word 

document attached to the email and should include: Full Name; Institutional Affiliation (if any) 

and Paper/Poster title.  

Further details will be provided on request by emailing ihsa2019@outlook.com or see the 

official IHSA 2019 website https://ihsa2019.wixsite.com/ihsaconference2019 for regular 

updates.  
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